



## Swanson, Baird, NMENV

**From:** Holmes Mark D Civ 377 MSG/CEVR [Mark.Holmes@kirtland.af.mil]  
**Sent:** Friday, June 01, 2007 4:12 PM  
**To:** Swanson, Baird, NMENV  
**Subject:** RE: ST-106

Thanks

Mark

---

**From:** Swanson, Baird, NMENV [mailto:baird.swanson@state.nm.us]  
**Sent:** Friday, June 01, 2007 3:42 PM  
**To:** Holmes Mark D Civ 377 MSG/CEVR  
**Cc:** Faris, Bart, NMENV  
**Subject:** RE: ST-106

Dear Mark,

Consider your request for deadline extension hereby approved. The new deadline will be August 7, 2007 for submission of the modified Stage 2AP for the ST-106 KAFB Fuel Depot, pursuant to your message below. Thank you for keeping us in the loop and congratulations on securing the funding.

Also, as we discussed in today's telephone call, please proceed, in spite of the funding uncertainties, and without concern over having exceeded the public notice 30-day deadline towards completion of the public notice for the Stage 2 Nitrate AP. It is understood by NMED that the complications of the pilot test well installation have caused KAFB pause about how to proceed, but I agree that public input should still be sought on the pump-and-use proposal, since there is still the intention to go in the same direction with the AP. Please proceed to public notice without further delay, and the Stage 2 AP will have to work off of a significantly revised schedule. NMED also understands that this problem with yield from the new well has occurred in an off-cycle time for budgeting consideration, so we understand the delays that have arisen with funding.

If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.

Sincerely,

*Baird Swanson*

Baird.Swanson@state.nm.us  
 Albuquerque, NM | 87109 |

NMED Ground Water Quality Bureau | NMED District 1 Office | 5500 San Antonio NE |

(505) 222-9520

fax (505) 222-9510 |

---

**From:** Holmes Mark D Civ 377 MSG/CEVR [mailto:Mark.Holmes@kirtland.af.mil]  
**Sent:** Thursday, May 31, 2007 9:05 AM  
**To:** Swanson, Baird, NMENV  
**Subject:** ST-106

Baird

We have just received funding for to the required modification to the Stage 2 AP for investigation/removal of the PSH discovered in association with Bulk Fuels Facility, outlined in your 9 Mar 07 letter. We would like to request a second extension until 7 Aug 07 to submit the Modification to the Stage 2 AP to provide sufficient time to schedule the drilling subcontractors and produce the modification plan which will have a definite schedule. (The first extension request was for 7 Jul 07, which is only 5 weeks away). I would like to submit a formal request, but wanted to get your input first.

KAFB3615



2/8/2010

FYI, the funding we received (\$500K) will only partially address the requirement of your 9 Mar 07 letter; delineation of the PSH, 2 quarters of monitoring of the new monitor wells, investigation of the 1951 (temporary) offloading rack location identified on the aerial photo, and continuation of the PSH removal system that is in place. Funding for a more aggressive PSH removal system, continued monitoring, investigation of ST-106E and any additional delineation required was not funded this year, which we are requesting for FY08 as this will be an additional \$500-800K.

I will contact you later today or tomorrow to discuss the Stage 2 AP for the NO3 after our meeting with the contractor.

Thanks

Mark

---

This inbound email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System.

---

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipient (s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this message. -- This email has been scanned by the Sybari - Antigen Email System.

---

This inbound email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System.

---